
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Monday 26th September, KS2 are hosting a 'Rockstar Day' to launch TT Rockstars 
for the new school year. Children are invited to come to school dressed as a 
'Rockstar'. Some costume ideas are: 

• brightly coloured wigs/clothing 

• ripped jeans 

• band t-shirts 

• stripes 

• inflatable instruments 

• sun glasses 

• hats and bandanas (these will need to be removed during lessons) 

Throughout the day, there will be fun activities and events to launch TT Rockstars 
and get our children rocking at their timetables! This is not a charity event so a 
donation is not required and please do not go to a lot of expense on an outfit: use 
what you already have at home. 
 

I will look forward to seeing your rockstar outfits! 
 

Rock on KS2! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Miss Connell 
(Lead Rockstar) 
 

 


